
January 1, 2024 
 
 

HEXEL Works, Inc. 
Masami Kurokawa 
Deputy General Manager, Corporate Department 
(03) 3459-3366 
 

Re: Chiba Branch becomes Chiba Sales Office 

 
We, HEXEL Works, Inc., hereby announce that our Chiba Branch changed its name to Chiba 
Sales Office. We kindly ask for and appreciate your continued support. 
 
 
Details of the change: 

1. Effective Date January 1, 2024 
2. New Name Chiba Sales Office, HEXEL Works, Inc. 
*The address, phone number, and fax number remain the same. 
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